March 12, 2008

Racine Area Soap Box derby as you know or may not know, has
been in Racine for 38 years and running. We use Hoefert Drive as
our race course. To help the youth of Racine county and the
surrounding areas, to build self-esteem, character and leadership
abilities. The Tuesday Optimist Club of Racine has helped in the
past with sponsorship, to help cover sanction fees and rally entry
fees. Unfortunately they are unable to give as much support as

they have in the past.

So we are looking to you for support. We would like to request to
have the fees for closing the road for the following dates: May 10th
and 11th, June 14th and 15th, and attentively Sept. 6th and 7th

waived. We would like to be grand fathered in.

Sincerely,

Robert Krencisz, Jr.

Director of Racine Area Soap Box Derby
3530 S. Sylvania Ave.

Sturtevant, WI 53177

262-884-8884



